
Notice of Suspension 

Effective June 23, 2017, the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission has suspended the grain buyer 

license of H & I Grain of Hetland Inc. 

They are no longer licensed or authorized to purchase grain at their locations in Hetland, De Smet, 

Arlington or any other site within the state of South Dakota. 

Questions or claims may be directed to the SD PUC Grain Division at 500 E. Capitol Ave., Pierre, SD 

57501; by email at PUC@state.sd.us or by calling (605) 773-5280 or (800) 332-1782. 


